
Attention Choir and Band Parents!  
 

The Annual Holiday Band and Choir Concert is 
Sunday, December 13!  The choir concert begins at 1:30 
and the band concert begins at 3:00.  We are asking that 
each family bring one dozen cookies to share.  We would 
like to have refreshments served in the cafeteria 
between the choir and band concerts.  Please bring your 
cookies when you drop off your child for his or her 
concert.  We are also asking that each family bring a 
nonperishable food item to be donated to the Franklin 
Mall Project.  This is a wonderful opportunity to gather 
with friends and hear our kids make beautiful holiday 
music!  
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